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Notice of Public Hearing

You are hereby notified that on Wednesday the 26™ day of July, 2023, at 1:30 p.m., the Twin
Falls County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing to consider proposed
Ordinance #279 DECLARING A MORATORIUM UPON THE ISSUANCE OF PERMITS
FOR LARGE SCALE ENERGY PROJECTS; DIRECTING EFFORTS TO CREATE A PLAN
TO ADDRESS THE PROBLEM; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE; AND DECLARING
THE SUBORDINATION OF ALL ORDINANCES, RESOLUTIONS, AND ORDERS IN
CONFLICT HEREWITH.

The hearing will be held in the Commissioners Meeting Room, 630 Addison Ave. West, 2nd
Floor, Twin Falls, Idaho. Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the
above noticed hearing should contact Twin Falls County Commissioners by July 24, 2023.
Comments can be e-mailed to commiss@tfco.org, faxed to 208.736.4176 or mailed to: Twin
Falls County Commissioners’ Office, P. O. Box 126, Twin Falls, ID 83303 prior to the hearing.

Dated this 6™ day of July, 2023. @ Glm i

on Hall, Chairman

ATTEST:

I}ﬁristina Glascock, Clerk
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